LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, NOVEMBER 2021


Hi Folks,
Well, first my apologies for the tardiness of this month’s mailing.  The first part of the month was devoted to plans for the October 12th dinner and the last week and a half have been devoted to wrapping up all the bits and pieces from the dinner! We had a full house, and it was an exciting evening for all of us.  It was a long time coming (2 postponements) but all the effort was worth it.
The bus trip registration has been extended until November 10th. Please be sure that you youth ministers are made aware of the new date.
Plans are already being made for the 2022 Motor City Caravan on January 22nd.  This was a new event last year and about 97 vehicles participated in our caravan down Woodward with our pro-life flags flying.  We hope to have even more participants this year so mark your calendars and start letting folks know about it. As soon as we have a flyer to send you, I will put it into another email.
I am so sorry that some of you had the white cross display with only three flags instead of four.  One of them had to be reordered and there was one problem after another having to do with mail going into spam, lack of supplies and too few workers.  Please ask your faith community administration to consider this project for 2022.  We have really great pictures to show you of how impressive it looks on your church property.
Christmas cards are here, and folks are already offering them.  We have a sufficient supply of the new, large card (20 in a box for $15.00) but fewer of the new smaller card (10 in a pack for $7.00) We had a very large number of the smaller card from two years ago (remember, not many people offered cards last year!!) so I could not justify ordering a large number this year.
I am sure I have left some important piece of information out of this memo, but I am anxious to get it out to all of you because it is coming so late.  I hope we have not caused any of you too much inconvenience!!

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn
